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Research Analysis 

 

The policy committee recommendation for SB 518 adds language to the warning on a medical 

marijuana product container stating that women should not use marijuana or marijuana products 

during pregnancy because of the risk of birth defects as well as stating that this product has been 

tested for contaminants.  

 

SB 518 adds language to the warning label on a medical marijuana container that a person should 

not operate a motor vehicle under the influence of marijuana or marijuana products and that 

doing so may result in criminal persecution for driving under the influence.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The policy recommendation to SB 518 establishes additional labeling requirements for medical 

marijuana products. In its current form, SB 518 is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact 

on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2025 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

